

## May 2021 Community Newsletter



## No Green Waste in Blue Recycle Can



Please remember that grass clippings and other organic and yard waste NEVER go in the blue recycle can. If these materials get collected, it will contaminate the entire recycle load in the collection truck. If you have a lot of yard waste, consider a Green Waste can or a home composting program. More information about our Green Waste Program can be found at <a href="https://wasatchfrontwaste.org/green-waste-collection">https://wasatchfrontwaste.org/green-waste-collection</a>.

\_\_\_\_\_

## **Trailer Rental Program**

Spring is here, which means we think about Spring Cleaning. We have both bulk trailers and green

waste trailers that you can rent to help with your household clean-up tasks. These trailers are reserved on a first-come, first-served basis. Rental fees, and other details, are available on our website at <a href="https://wasatchfrontwaste.org/trailer-rental">https://wasatchfrontwaste.org/trailer-rental</a>. You can also reserve your trailer online, or call our offices to make your reservation. Sign up early to ensure you get the trailer on the date you need.



\_\_\_\_\_

## **New Mobile Application for WFWRD Customers**



WFWRD has launched a free mobile app for its residents. It can be found by searching for "Wasatch Front Waste" on the Apple or Android app stores, and it is available in both English and Spanish. The app includes a "Recycle Right" lookup tool to find out if a material can be reused, recycled, composted or landfilled. It also provides a scheduling tool for residents to confirm their collection day, and it provides an option for customized reminders for pick-up days.

604 South 6960 West, Midvale UT 84047 • wasatchfrontwaste.org
Office: 385-468-6325 • Fax: 385-468-6330 • info@wasatchfrontwaste.org



